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2nd June 2025 

Paddleboarding – Monday 16th June 

Dear Families, 

As part of our Seas and Oceans topic, we are very excited to offer the children an amazing 

opportunity to explore our local coast with real experts. 

On Monday 16th June, weather permitting, we will be heading to Marazion Beach for a day 

of paddle boarding and beach exploration. The paddle boarding session will be run by Ocean 

High (AALA-licensed), a respected and well-established water sports company. The session 

will be led by Lawrence, a highly experienced water sports professional. 

In addition, his wife Heather, an internationally recognised marine biologist who has worked 

across the world studying coastal environments, will be leading us on a beach exploration. We 

are incredibly lucky to have her expertise on the day as she is here for one day only before 

heading off on her next expedition! 

This trip has been approved by Cornwall Council. (Buoyancy aids will be provided.) 

The day will be split into two activities: 

• A session of paddle boarding with Lawrence 

• A session of beach exploration with Heather 

Children will be split into two groups, swapping activities at lunchtime. 

What to bring: 

• Packed lunch and a filled water bottle 

• Long-sleeved wetsuit (if you have one — wetsuits will be available to borrow if not) 

• Water shoes or wetsuit boots (if you have them) 

• Swimming costume 

• Towel 

• Sun hat 

• Warm clothes for after the activity 

• Waterproof jacket 

We are really looking forward to giving the children this hands-on opportunity to learn more 

about our local coastline and how we can protect it. Please ensure your child is properly 

equipped for the day - being warm and comfortable will help them enjoy it fully. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

To cover the cost of the trip we politely request a contribution of £5 per child, payable via 

MCAS.   

 

Yours sincerely 

The St Levan Team 


